UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES DILIMAN
+  Office of the Vice-Chancellor for Academic Affairs

OFFICE FOR THE ADVANCEMENT OF TEACHING
URGENT

Ref. No. OAT-OVCAA-RMT 17-114

7 November 2017

For : College Secretaries

Subject : Student Evaluation of Teaching (SET) Orientation for Freshmen Students

The Office for the Advancement of Teaching (OAT) and the University Council Committee for University
Instruction (UC CUI) are holding an orientation session for freshmen students about the SET (Student Evaluation
of Teaching). The event will be held on Monday, 20 November 2017, 1-5 PM, PH 207 (Palma Hall). Attached is
the poster for said event.

We are asking for your assistance in disseminating information about this event by posting the event
announcement on your college’s bulletin boards and by requesting teachers handling courses with freshmen

students to highly encourage their attendance in the said event.

Thank you very much.

With best regards,
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Prof RoSella M Torrecampo
Director

Evahgeline C Amor, Ph
Vice Chancellor for Academic Af@irs
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As we value Honor and Excellence, it is every
Iskolar ng Bayan's duty & responsibility to be part
of the university's initiative of upholding continuous
academic excellence and improvement in
teaching and learning.

With that, you are invited to:

20 NOVEMBER 2017
1:00 PM - 5:00 PM
PH 207

 FREEF

For more information and updates, you may check,
like and follow cur official Facebook page:
www. facebook.com/oat.upd/



